
THANK YOU 

Dundana School would not be the same  

without our volunteers! 

We would like to celebrate you to thank you for all of 

the hard work and time you have offered our students 

this year. 

You are invited to attend our 

Volunteer Tea 

Tuesday, June 4, 2019 

1 p.m. to 2 p.m. 

Dundana School Library 


